
Goodbye Letter to Friends at Work 

Dear Team, 

As I approach my retirement, I wanted to take a moment to express my heartfelt appreciation for 

each and every one of you. It has been an incredible journey working alongside such talented and 

supportive colleagues. 

Thank you for the countless memories, laughter, and teamwork that we have shared. Each of you 

has contributed to my career in more ways than you can imagine, and I will cherish those 

moments forever. 

Though it is time for me to step into this new chapter of life, I hope to stay in touch. Please keep 

in touch via email or social media; I would love to hear about all your future endeavors. 

Wishing you all continued success and happiness. Remember, this is not a goodbye, but rather a 

"see you later." 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 


